



Frank D. Gillespie

Sent out by: New Beginning Baptist Church P.O. Box 646 Edgewood, Texas 75117

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 940463 Plano, Texas 75094-0463 Telephone: 214-497-2232

**April 2019** 

Dear Co-Laborers and Prayer Partners,

As I write this letter the following verses comes to mind. Psalm 121 1-2: "I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and earth." What a blessing it is to know that our help comes from the Lord and he is always with us and will never forsake us.

I have been notified that in May I will be receiving an Honorary Doctor of Divinity degree from Louisiana Baptist University & Theological Seminary. I am being honored for my 58 years of working as a Missionary. I will be going there to attend the graduation ceremony on May 10, 2019. I would like to ask that you be praying for me as I travel there. I am so blessed and overwhelmed that they would do something like that for me.

I am presently praying about traveling to Mexico or South America in the coming months. Please be praying for me that the Lord will direct my path in the way he would have me to go.

I am so thankful for each of you, continuing to support my ministry. How very grateful I am for churches and friends like you. May the Lord bless each and every one of you.

## **Your Missionary Frank Gillespie**

Received: February 60.00 March 60.00	
--------------------------------------	--